
 
 

Important Reminders 

 ÉCOLE  EDWARDS 
Together we learn, succeed, lead 

Ensemble nous apprenons, réussissons, dirigeons 
http://edwards.rockyview.ab.ca 

 
Welcome Back! 

Volunteers 
Please note that all 
volunteers require a valid 
criminal background check 
to work in the school.  Letters 
can be picked up at the 
main office. 

W E L C O M E  B A C K !  

Our School Day 
Welcome to the 2018-2019 school year! 
 
My name is Michael MacKenzie and I will be your child’s fifth grade 
teacher. I am looking forward to working with you in creating a fun-filled 
year of learning and leading! 
 
Please see our class blog at 
http://schoolblogs.rockyview.ab.ca/mimackenzie for a more detailed 
welcome and to keep up with class news and updates. The password to 
view the site is edwardsparent5mac. 
 
My contact information is as follows:  
 
Email (preferred): mimackenzie@rockyview.ab.ca 
Telephone: 403.948.5922 ext. 4766 
 
I will be checking/responding to communication before school begins 
(~8:30AM) and after school (~4:00PM) daily.  

Nut Aware 

Please note the following 
changes to our instructional day!  

Entry and dismissal times have 
not changed (except Friday) A 
more detailed class schedule will 
be posted to our class blog once 
finalized. 

Grades 1 to 5 

Monday - Thursday 

Relaxed Entry: 8:50AM – 9:00AM 

Instructional Time begins: 9:00 AM  

Broadcast and Snack: 10:15AM – 
10:30AM 

Morning Recess: 10:30AM – 
10:45AM (entire school) 

Lunch: 12:15 – 12:55, with the first 
half being spent outside for 
recess and the second half being 
eating time (in the classroom). 

Afternoon Recess: 1:55PM – 
2:10PM (Entire School) 
 
Read Aloud: 2:10PM – 2:25PM 

Dismissal: 3:36PM 

Friday 

Early Dismissal – 2:05PM 

Indoor and Outdoor Shoes 
All students require two pairs of shoes for school purposes (both 
indoor and outdoor). Indoor shoes are necessary in order to 
participate safely in physical education and to maintain the 
cleanliness of the learning environment. Please label all of your 
child’s belongings. 

 
 
 

Please remember that we are 
nut aware school.  As such, 
peanuts and tree nuts are not 
to be brought to school. Our 
allergy policy may be found on 
the Edwards website. 

 


